
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Parish Post 
The latest news of Skipton Parish Church CofE Primary School 

Important Diary Dates: New dates in red 

16th October 3.30pm – Parent Consultation 

Meetings 

18th October 10am – Open Day for New 

Reception Starters in Sept 2019 

23rd October – Curriculum afternoon 2pm all 

welcome 

24th October – Pupil Forum 2.30 – 3.10pm 

25th October – Parent Forum 2.30pm 

26th October 9.30am – Flu Vaccines. Reception to 

Yr 5 

26th October 3.15pm – School Closes for Half Term 

5th Nov 8.55am – School Reopens 

9th November – Bun Friday Year 2 

 

For 5th & 12th October 2018 Pride of Parish Award 

goes to: 

Coral : Eliza & Heidi  

Jet :  Joshua & Harmony 

Sapphire : Sammy & Lamar 

Jade : Luke & Oliver 

Emerald : Lexsey & Chloe 

Amethyst : Thomas & Harvey 

Ruby :  Leo & Hibbah 

Diamond : Mohammad & Keidis 

Topaz : Charlie 

Believing and Achieving Together 

October Half Term – Holiday Club 

A reminder that we will be running a holiday club in school 

on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday during the October 

half-term break.  Children will be able to take part in a 

range of sporting and creative activities.  If you are 

interested and would like to book a place please email 

admin@parish.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Full days from 8.30am – 5.00pm (£20/day or £50 for all 

three) 

Half days 8.30am-12.30 or 1.00pm-5.00pm (£10 per session) 

Children will need a packed lunch and wear clothes that 

are suitable for being active in. 

Numbers are limited and so places will be allocated on a 

first come first served basis. 

 

The school thoroughly enjoyed the Harvest 

Festival Service at Holy Trinity Church this 

morning. It was lovely to see so many parents 

coming to help and we would like to thank you 

all for your generous donations of dried and 

canned foods. These will be donated to 

Skipton Food Bank 
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Please visit the school website at www. http://www.parish.n-yorks.sch.uk/ 

Please remember to download the jotter school app – parent mail will no longer be used for 

communication after the half term break.  All communication will be via the app.  All letters, 

diary and notices are also available on the school website. 

Go to your app store and download school jotter and then enter Skipton Parish.  If you have 

any difficulties or have any questions, please contact Mrs Large 

After School Clubs 

Gymnastics and Football will change to key 

stage 2 children as of 7th Nov for football and 9th 

Nov for gymnastics. Please view 

pmx.parentmail to make payment. The cost is 

£7 for the term. 

Our Year 6 football team (left) who have 

qualified play in the Craven Area Finals 

on 6th November.  

Well done and good luck! 

 

Pupils taking part in Judo 

and Fencing taster sessions 

this week in school! 



 

  

 

 

 

At Bewerley Park we learnt lots of things such as 

teamwork and how to socialise with other schools.  

We enjoyed a range of activities such as: 

canoeing, orienteering, zip-wire; a mysterious 

night walk; amazing ghyll scrambling and 

climbing at Brimham Rocks.  We really enjoyed 

the eating! 

After our visit we are more resilient, will have a go 

at new things and persevere when things are 

difficult. 


